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Investment in job training would help region prosper

We applaud Dr. Edward D. Miller's statement that the new East Baltimore biotech park should include a workforce training center ("City, state back biotech plan," letters, Feb. 3).

Many employers in the region struggle to find workers with the skills to fill essential, well-paying jobs. At the same time, 50 percent of the region's workers are employed at low-skill, low-wage jobs.

Education and training programs that upgrade workers' skills provide a competent, skilled workforce for employers. They also equip workers to earn higher wages and increase their self-sufficiency and the well-being of their families.

Investing in our human capital will help the economy of the city and the region and enable businesses and families to grow and prosper.

Joanne Nathans

Clifford Collins

Baltimore

The writers are, respectively, the president and executive director of the Job Opportunities Task Force
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